Redford City Country

Official Resolutions

He it hereby known to all that: The City Council of New Nedford, Massachusetts hereby offers its sincerest congratulations to: Brittany Duro

in recognition of

Your Participation in the 2017 Girls Design Academy Program and being presented with the Girls Academy Student of the Year Award The Entire Citizenry extends its very best wishes on this memorable occasion and expresses the hope

Given this <u>19th</u> day of <u>July</u>, <u>2017</u>

for continued good fortune.

Josef Gouncillar

Clauncillar